
NWMMOC members conclude a deal! 
August 2018 

Derek Fountain and his wife are planning to move, so put their Traveller up for 
sale. It so happened that Stephen Rogers was considering a purchase.  

Ash Holmes kindly helped with an inspection of the vehicle, a price was agreed 
and here is Stephen (left) receiving the keys from Derek. 

 
So this very nice car stays within the branch, and its first outing with Stephen 

and Shirley was to Shrivenham show. 

Derek hopes to buy a Minor saloon once his move is complete.


